
OFFICER THOMAS O’CONNELL SWORN IN AS  DETECTIVE  

FOR THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
 

 
 

At the Monday, May 8th Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting, Officer Thomas O’Connell 

was ceremoniously sworn in as Detective for the Town of Newburgh Police Department with 

Danielle Rau holding the Bible. 

 

Judge Clarino administered the Oath of Office to Detective O’Connell in the presence of 

supporting Police Officers, family members, and friends at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

Detective O’Connell has was worked in the Town of Newburgh Police Department since October 

2017. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio congratulated Detective O’Connell on his 

promotion. 
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Shown from L-R: Judge Richard Clarino, Chief of Police Donald Bruce Campbell, Detective Thomas 

O’Connell, and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 


